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RENOVATION REQUIRES LANE CLOSURES ON HIGHWAY 10 
 (LaHARPE BLVD.) IN LITTLE ROCK 

  
LITTLE ROCK (11-20) – Renovation work at Robinson Center Music Hall continues to 
require lane closures on a portion of Highway 10 (LaHarpe Blvd.) in Little Rock, according 
to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
The renovation work will require closing a section of Highway 10 (LaHarpe Blvd.) between 
Chester Street and the intersection of Markham St., President Clinton Avenue and 
Cumberland Street.  
 
 Eastbound lanes will be closed between 9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. daily beginning 

Monday, November 23 and concluding on Wednesday, November 25, weather 
permitting. 
 

 Eastbound lanes will also be closed on Friday, November 27 from 9:00 a.m. until 
3:30 p.m., weather permitting. 

 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.robinsoncentersecondact.com/
http://www.idrivearkansas.com/
http://www.arkansashighways.com/
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